2021 Randolph-Macon College Softball Winter Prospect Clinics

My name is Kevin Proffitt and I’'m proud to be the Head Softball Coach at Randolph-Macon College!

We're excited to be able to offer Prospect Clinics this winter. We have designed our clinics with the health and safety of all
participants being our number one goal.

** In working with our Campus Health and Safety Team as well as our Campus Safety personnel, we will be limiting our clinic
to participants only. We will not be allowing any spectators in the parking lot area or anywhere around the softball complex.
We are asking that players drive themselves or parents drop off players and return at the end of the day to pick up. Please
do not remain in the parking lot area. We appreciate your help in adhering to these guidelines.

*Please check each link that is available to you on the registration website. You will find these two forms:
Randolph-Macon College Visitor’s Agreement (required by the college)
Covid Symptom Questions

*Please complete these forms before you join us. We’d like to be able to make the registration process as smooth as possible
and collect these as you arrive on the day of the clinic.

*The Covid Symptom questions should be reviewed before you join us the morning of the clinic. If you can answer “yes” to any
of these questions, please stay home. We will be happy to reimburse your registration fee.

* At the registration table, we will collect your paperwork as well as do a quick temperature check when you arrive.

*Please remember to bring the following:

Mask/Face Cover

Hand Sanitizer (we’ll also have hand sanitizer stations set up and will encourage frequent hand washing and social distancing).
Water Bottle (water coolers will be set up around the facility)

Tennis shoes



